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Harry Potter’s adventures delight Upper 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upper 3 pupils have just finished reading Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone together, and 

we have had great fun designing wands and creating new characters joining the famous 

Hogwarts School. Rumours that we have enjoyed reading the adventure so much because of 

the addition of Biscuit Club are entirely false!  

I am hoping that given their enthusiasm many of the pupils will be going on to join the Reading 

Challenge run by Mrs Font and Mrs Sharrock: how many of Upper 3 will try to read ’25 books 

in 2025’ I wonder? Watch this space for news of the Challenge…   

 

Mrs Alison McKeefry 

 


